
If you enjoy creative writing, check out the Governors' School for the Arts writing 
opportunity below.  
 
Students are welcome to email: Judith.scott-berger@jefferson.kyschools.us or stop by 
room (#240) if you have questions about the application process or the Governor's 
School for the Arts.  
 
In addition, any student who would like to see help concerning a writing piece for 
submission is welcome to contact Mrs. Scott-Berger for help. 
 
https://www.kentuckyperformingarts.org/education/governors-school-for-the-arts 
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